
From:   Craig Trumbull   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 16, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No.0255-EX-CM-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. Applicant has attached to the application a confidentiality request letter in accordance with the rules in
CFR 47, Part 0.459(b)   
2. Applicant is amending its license for the purpose of continuing the license authorization, at its new
California location.


